
 
 

 
 

 

 

Circular: NPCI/2017-18/BBPS/002      13th April 2017 

To,  

All BBPOUs  

Bharat Bill Payment System (BBPS)  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: BBPS On-boarding of System Participants 

 

Members to take note that BBPS – CANVAS will be released in production in the last week of 

April 2017.  

CANVAS is an Admin module for BBPS which will enable the Bharat Bill Payment Operating 

Units (BBPOUs) to create users and access points for internal operational purposes, on-board 

Agent Institutions, Agents, Billers, view settlement related information, download reports, 

manage Complaints and Disputes etc.  

Till the time CANVAS is deployed on production and becomes fully functional, support will be 

extended by BBPCU to the BBPOUs for on-boarding of Agents, Agent Institutions and Billers. 

BBPOUs may provide the request for on-boarding the participants on the BBPCU system by 

writing to nilesh.patel@npci.org.in and pugalenthi.palanisamy@npci.org.in 

BBPOUs who have not completed the testing of CANVAS are requested to contact us 

bbps.canvas@npci.org.in and complete the testing at the earliest. 
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